CITY OF CANANDAIGUA

NEW YORK DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

James P. Sprague, P.E. Director of Public Works Telephone: 585-396-5060 Fax: 585-396-5002

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Town of Canandaigua, Town Development Office

CC:

Richard Brown, Director of Development and Planning

FROM:

James P. Sprague, P.E., Director of Public Works

DATE:

25 August 2020

SUBJECT:

Plan Review, Lacrosse Circle

Application No. CPN-20-058

I have reviewed the plans submitted under the application noted above. The City of Canandaigua Department of Public Works has no comments on the proposed development.